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August 2022 – What's New?

Internet Explorer -- No Longer Supported

Summary

As of June 15, 2022, Microsoft announced the discontinuation of their web browser, Internet Explorer (IE). In
doing so, this means that Microsoft will no longer provide support/assistance for the product or release security
and performance updates.

Knowing this, Updox will also be discontinuing our efforts to maintain and support our product(s) within IE to
ensure our customers are given the most up-to-date security and functionality.

"We are announcing that the future of Internet Explorer on Windows 10 is in Microsoft Edge.
Not only is Microsoft Edge a faster, more secure and more modern browsing experience
than Internet Explorer, but it is also able to address a key concern: compatibility for older,
legacy websites and applications... 

"With Microsoft Edge capable of assuming this responsibility and more, the Internet Explorer
11 desktop application will be retired and go out of support on June 15, 2022, for certain
versions of Windows 10."

Source: The Future of Internet Explorer

Next Steps

If you currently utilize Internet Explorer as your main Web Browser application, we strongly advise that you begin
using one of the following Web Browsers:

Google Chrome
Click here to download Chrome.

Microsoft Edge
Click here to download Edge.

Mozilla Firefox
Click here to download Firefox.

NOTE: If you are still using Internet Explorer, our support teams will not be able to assist you.

http://help.updox.com/#
http://help.updox.com/#
https://blogs.windows.com/windowsexperience/2021/05/19/the-future-of-internet-explorer-on-windows-10-is-in-microsoft-edge/
https://www.google.com/chrome/downloads/
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/edge
https://www.mozilla.org/en-US/firefox/new/



